FEB 13 1978
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE //

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

In Reply, Please Refer to 6015 Federal Building
File No.

LOVUTIO.,

‘!)EH'C-'\.\, R

P275.4010

. h"’ﬂ!sm‘ﬁ"@

515 Rusk Avenue
Houston, Texas 77002

January 7, 1978

Mr. James H. Lesar
Attorney at Law

Suite 600

910 Sixteenth Street
Washington, D.C. 20006

Re: TFreedom of Information/Privacy Act Pequest
Concerning Harold Weisberg

Dear Sir:

This is to acknowledge receipt of vour letter of
January 1, 1978 requestlng information from our files con-
cerning Harold Weisberg. -

In response to your request, please bz advised
that based on the information you have furnished, a search

of the index to our files revealed no record 1dent1f1ab1e
with Mr. Weisberg.

Very truly yours,

ROBERT RUSS FRA2

&
DANA E. CARO
Assistant Special Agent
in Charge
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